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This policy brief was written by Duncan Okowa. The author would like to thank the many people
who contributed to the policy brief. Special thanks to the company, government, civil society and
community representatives for their openness, candor and time spent to participate in the
Extractive Sector Forum on ‘Early Oil Pilot Scheme (EOPS) and to respond to our enquiry. We are
grateful for the contributions from ILEG Executive Director Benson Ochieng, Programme Officer
Valentine Opanga and all ILEG staff. This report was also made possible thanks to generous
support from UKaid through Kenya Extractives Programme (K-EXPRO). We thank them for
continuing to believe in our work to promote good governance and management of the environment
and natural resources. For further information on the issues raised in this policy brief please email
ileg@ilegkenya.org.

Supported By:

== KEXPRO
Z 1 1IN

uKaid

from the British people




